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22 March 2014
MEETING MINUTES
The following are the minutes for the meeting March 19, 2014 held at the Albany Pump Station.

Meeting called to order at 1800 hours by Vice President Peter Bernardi. The following is the list of items discussed.
Call to Order: 1800 Hours by Vice President Bernardi
The Pledge of Allegiance:  Said by All
Secretary’s Report:   Minutes from meeting December 2, 2013 were not read. Motion by Larry Sicheri to dispense of the minutes second by Chick Evans. 
Treasurer’s Report:  There was an account balance of 841.10 given by Russ Hoyer. Motion to accept by Tom Hatlee second by Larry Sicheri to approve.
Russ reported that our Web Site needs some updating .There is always more work to do. New Address may have to done. 
Reports from Committees:
Membership Committee – 
It appears we have 82 members. We are losing members every quarter. We lost two this past quarter.
- Memorabilia Committee – No Report.
  SOCIAL Committee: No Report

 Vice-President’s Report: Oath of Office administered so Russ can take over the meeting
.
 President’s Report:
Russ stated he has work to do in his new position. We will be having another Raffle to raise money for next year’s donation. He stated he has some ideas about keeping membership stable.

.
Old Business:  
During the last meeting we voted to give a donation to the Wounded Warriors. There is an off shoot of the Wounded Warrior program in this area. The Stride Program, it was decided that we donate to the Stride Program. Motion be Pete Bernardi second by Russ Hoyer to do this.
New Business
Nominations were previously held for President and Vice President. Russ Hoyer (CW4) for President and Chick Evans (CW4R) for Vice President. The new President and Vice President were given the Oath of Office by Vice President Pete Bernardi. 
President Russ appointed Thomas Hatlee to stay on as Secretary and Vice President Pete Bernardi was appointed Treasurer.

Mary Ellen Whitney from the Stride program was in attendance. She was presented our Donation check. The Stride Program was an off shoot of the Wounded Warrior program, but it now stands alone. Mary Ellen thanked Uncle Sam and gave a presentation on the Stride Program. 
.
 
Adjournment:  Tom Hatlee made a motion to adjourn second by Larry Sicheri. Meeting adjourned at 1930..
Next Meeting Date: The 14th of May 2014. At the Albany Pump Station 1800 hours. 
//S//








//S//
Thomas M. Hatlee






       Russell Hoyer
Secretary





     
   
       President

Uncle Sam Chapter






       Uncle Sam Chapter







 


_1128431425.doc
[image: image1.png]






